Ref: SHO / LJS

9th September 2020



Dear Parent/ Carer,

As part of our efforts to become single use plastic free by the end of 2020 your son/ daughter will be issued with a **free water bottle** in their college colour.

The initiative will have the following benefits to our students:

- 1) Increase environmental awareness.
- 2) Health benefits of less unhealthy drinks in the Academy.
- 3) Health benefits of our new non touch water dispensers as part of our efforts to reduce the risks of Covid 19.
- 4) Financial benefits as we encourage students to fill their water bottle rather than buying drinks. If a student spends 50p per day on a drink then this amounts to around £500 during their time at HPA!

Additional water bottles may be purchased at a cost of £3.50 on Tucasi Scopay.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Holland

**Assistant Principal** 





Steve Taylor











